
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 

WEEK ENDING 19/01/2025 

WELCOME TO 2025 

TRIFFIC TUESDAY  14/01/25  

Div 1: +19 John Fitzgerald, Steve Zielinski, Bob Preston, Peter 

Tattam 

Div 2: +13 Jim McClafferty, Peter Williams, Garry Pauley, Norris 

Dwyer. 

Resting toucher: Roy Weir 

 

THURSDAY SOCIAL 16/01/25 

WASHED OUT. Both AM and PM. Notices on the board for next 

week 

 

FRIDAY 17/01/25 Razorback  

On a very windy night Camden retained the Razorback trophy with 

a 123 – 101 big board win.  

Rink scores: Rick Staats 22/27, Josh  Lord 24/16, Steve Cohen 22/11, 

Steve Lyons 13/12, Shane Wood 16/8 and Mick Rae 19/19. 

All players enjoyed the night with excellent hospitality from Picton.  

SATURDAY 18/01/25 



In the pennant trial against Campbelltown and Picton, Camden 

took all rinks but one competing a very successful weekend of play. 

Camden big board 64/49 

NOTES: Draw for Major Pairs is now on both the notice board and 

website as are pennant teams.  

Nominations for Mixed Pairs still open until next Thursday.  

If you have changed your address or phone number over the 

holidays let the secretary know so the members data can be 

updated. 

Grandkids over the holidays? Try your favorite game with Free 

School Holiday tryouts. Call Alex on 0409 306 256. 

 

SPONSOR: PRESTIGE MORTGAGES  180 Argyle St, Camden. (02) 

4655 7215  Home loans, personal loans, wealth creation and 

financial planning. 

BOWLS ETIQUETTE: Etiquette is treating your opponent as you would like to 

be treated. Do not disturb them while they are on the mat and stand still at 

the head when they are about to bowl.  

Do not walk on neighbouring rinks when changing ends. 

All players should assist in kicking back bowls at the completion of an end. It 

speeds the game up and is companionable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
   


